
 

Memorandum 19-064 

TO:  Homer City Council 

FROM:  Mayor Castner 

DATE:  May 28, 2019 

SUBJECT: Reappointment of Franco Venuti to the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning  

  Commission  

Franco Venuti is reappointed to the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission with a 

term to expire July 31, 2022. 

 

 

Recommendation: Confirm the reappointment of Franco Venuti to the Kenai Peninsula 

Borough Planning Commission. 

 

  



 


